CUSHING ACADEMY



ASHBURNHAM, MASSACHUSETTS 01430-8000 (508) 827-5911 FACSIMILE: (508) 827-6927

February 27, 1993

Principal Chief Wilma P. Mankiller Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller:

I was delighted to receive your son Winterhawk's and Abraham Bearpaw's applications for our 1993 Summer Session. We are very pleased to accept both boys into our Critical Skills in English, Mathematics and Study Techniques program. I know that both boys will have a very good experience at Cushing and that they will be an asset to the program.

We will offer Abraham a full scholarship and stand ready to provide airfare if needed. Please let me know.

You and Winterhawk and Abraham and his mother will receive additional information about the Summer Session in the coming weeks. If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to call me.

I look forward to having the boys with us and hope that the summer also brings an opportunity for you to visit the campus.

Sincerely,

Joseph R. Curry

Headmaster

JRC/atl